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Sixth Form News
Monday 15th December 2014 (Issue 3)   
PRE-PUBLIC EXAMS  - As stated in our last newsletter, all students in Year 12 and 13 will be sitting Pre Public Exams during the weeks commencing 12th January and 19th January. Students will be off timetable for this period for study leave and to sit their exams.  Students doing applied subjects will also have assigned sessions to come into school to continue with their coursework. Each student will receive an individualised timetable for their exams by the end of the week.
SHOW MY HOMEWORK -  A large proportion of our sixth formers have now managed to log-in, change their temporary password and can now access homework set via our electronic system.  Any students still requiring their log-in should see Mrs Bullion before we break up.
OAP PARTY……THANK YOU!!
A BIG THANK YOU to everyone in Years 12 and 13 who contributed to making our OAP Party such a success this year (pictures on the heathensixthform website).  Our Year 12 students and parents were extremely generous in sending in boxes of wrapped chocolates and our Year 13 students and parents donated food items which ensured that our guests went away well-fed and happy (although the sherry probably contributed to their feeling of well-being too!!)  We have just a few non-perishable food items left and we are planning to take these down to the Salvation Army by the end of the week.   

UCAS – Final call for UCAS….still a few students dragging their feet on this and with so many staff going away for Christmas there is absolutely no guarantee that they will be sent after Friday until we come back to school in January.

GREAT SIXTH FORM BAKE-OFF – Judging is TODAY – we will post the winners names on the website for you once this has been decided.
 
END OF TERM – School finishes for the Christmas break on Friday 19th at 1pm; Sixth Form Christmas Assembly will be at 11.55 in the Main Hall.  Students return to school on Tuesday 6th January (and then will go on study leave for two weeks starting Monday 12th January).
 
And finally…..
We would like to wish all our students, parents and carers a very Happy Christmas and a healthy, happy and successful New Year.   
[bookmark: _GoBack]A reminder too that you should check our website regularly for further news and events at www.heathensixthform.co.uk and follow us on Twitter @lhs6thform. 
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